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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION IV
611 AYAN PLAZA DRIVE SUITE 400
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 760118064

A1 30 1909

Tanat

Docket Nos. 50-498
50-499
License Nos. NPF-78
NPF-80

Houston Lighting & Power Company

ATTN. Uonald P. Hall, Group
Vice President, Nuclear

P.C. Box 1700

Houston, Texas 77251

Gentlemen:

We have received your Istter dated June 15, 1992, which transmitted
Revision 14 to the South Texas Project Emergency Response Plan, We have
reviewed Revision 14 and have determined that it 1§ acceptabie anc doe:z not
a)? ;ar to degrade the effectiveness of your emergency planning at the Soutn
Texas Project.

Revision 14 includes the following changes: updated staff augmentation table
reflecting changes previously approved by NRC, clarifications pertaining to
the use of the emergency response data system, and updated letters of
agreement and editorial corrections.

Shouid you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact
Mr. Nemen M. Terc at (817) 860-8129.

Sincerely,

l)' lu IJU

~A. Bill Beach, Director
Division of Reactor Prajects

eL:

Houston Li?hting i Power Company

ATTN: William J. Jump, Manager
Nuciear Licensing

P.0. Box 28%

Wadsworth, Texas 77483
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